
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF MBA 

Department News: 

1. MBA department has organized one day workshop for faculty on “Professional Values in Teaching” on 24
th

 September 2017 by  

Dr. Vanaja. M, Dr. Rafi Mohmad, Department of Education and Training, Maulana Azad National Urad University, Hyderabad. 

 



2. MBA department has conducted Industrial visit for I & II year students at JOCIL, Guntur, on 26
th

 December 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        


